WACO FORM 3 (2024)     For Wisconsin Association of Campground Owners Members Only

OFFERING 2024 SEASONAL AGREEMENT
<< Campground Letterhead >>

To: Camper Name
Date
Re:	Offer Of 2024 Seasonal Agreement
Dear Camper:
We’re excited that you want to camp with us for the 2024 camping season!  We look forward to many enjoyable times and happy memories.  Enclosed please find your Seasonal Admission Agreement and a copy of updated Campground Rules.  Read both these documents carefully.  They have been revised from this year’s documents.
IF YOU ARE NOT RETURNING
If for any reason you decide not to sign the new Agreement, we will be sorry to see you go!  However, we must prepare the campsite for another guest.  So, we ask that you remove the camping unit not later than FILL IN DATES Please clean up the campsite, removing all personal property and materials. If your camping unit is not removed by that date, it will be deemed abandoned and disposed of.
PLEASE SIGN AND RETURN THE DOCUMENTS
In order to reserve a site, you will need to:  (1)  sign and return the Agreement and the Campground Rules and (2) pay the deposit in the amount of $ _____.    A copy of both documents is enclosed for your reference.  If you have any questions about it, please let us know and we’ll try to answer them.
After reviewing the Agreement, sign and return it to us in the enclosed return envelope.  We will not agree to any modifications to the Agreement or the Rules.
We must have the signed Agreement, Rules and first payment in our office no later than FILL IN DATES if you wish to retain your camping space.  If we do not have signed agreements and the first payment by that date, the space will be made available to any potential guest.
SETTING UP FOR THE 2024 SEASON
The Campground is closed during the winter and early spring.  You may have access to the Campground to set up your camping unit for the 2023 season starting FILL IN DATES
If you will be moving a camping unit on to the Campground, the move must be scheduled with the Campground and supervised by a Campground staff person.
We are looking forward to an exciting season with you at the Campground.  Thanks so much!
Sincerely, 
Campground
